
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DRINKING  

WATER ADVISORY LIFTED 

The Drinking Water Advisory that has been in 

effect for your area is now over. Two different 

sets of water samples have confirmed that the 

water is safe to use. You may begin using your 

tap water as normal. 

For information regarding the work or repairs being 
completed in this area, please contact: 
 
City of Prince Albert              (306) 953-4900 
Public Works 
 
For owners or operators of public facilities or for 
questions relating to the consumption of water 
please contact: 
 
Prince Albert Parkland Health         (306) 765-6600 
Public Health Inspection 
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This notice was delivered by City personnel  

Thank-you for your patience. 

 QUESTIONS? 

More detailed information on Drinking Water Advisories is 

available at www.citypa.ca 
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DRINKING WATER ADVISORY LIFTED ON: 

 

DATE   TIME 

 

 

http://www.citypa.ca/

